MHMS PTO MEETING MINUTES
April 2010

Attendance: Mike Bennett, Ruth V., Kathy L., Christine K., Marge K.

We had no one to approve minutes from March.

Thank you to Christine K. and Ruth V. for chairing the flower bulb fundraiser. Thanks to their efforts we made a profit of $1150.00. Because of this we have been able to make the following additional allocations;

+$50 to art

+$50 language

+$25 health

+$50 guidance

+$50 library

+$25 speech

+$100 to each grade level with an additional $100 to 8th grade for their end of yr. event.

+$150 faculty luncheon

+$ 100 thank you's with gift cards

+$50 box of coffee and cookie tray at end of year for custodians

+$15 for senior dessert hour flowers

Marge went over treasurer's report. Marge will send a notice to teachers stating that by May 5th we need spending receipts/or when they will spend their money. 
Lisa Bryda is chairing the next Rec Night on the 23rd. This was changed from the 16th.

Mr. Bennett discussed his principal's report.
Congrats to Mr. Finney for the addition of his new baby boy!!

Meeting ended at 8:00pm. 
